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JANUARY 2021 
 
 
HAPPY NEW YEAR 
WE WOULD LIKE TO TAKE 
THIS OPPORTUNITY TO 
WISH YOU ALL A VERY 
HAPPY NEW YEAR AND 
HOPE 2021 IS BETTER 
THAN 2020!!!!!! 
 
SECURTIY REMINDER 
CAN WE JUST REMIND 
YOU TO BE MINDFUL WHO 
YOU LET IN THE 
BUILDING?  PLEASE DO 
NOT LET ANYONE IN YOU 
DO NOT KNOW FOR 
YOURSELVES AND ALSO 
FOR OTHER RESIDENTS. 
 
BED BUGS 
BED BUG INSPECTION 
WILL RESUME AFTER 
LOCKDOWN. 
IF YOU HAVE ANY 
CONCERNS PLEASE 
CONTACT THE OFFICE. 

     
 
 

 
 
IMPORTANT NOTICE 
PLEASE BE AWARE THAT 
THE LIFT ON THE GROUND 
FLOOR WILL BE OUT OF 
ACTION ON WEDNESDAY 
AND THURSDAY TILL 
ABOUT 1PM – DUE TO THE 
NEW FLOORING BEING 
DONE. 
 
FLOORING UPDATE 
THIS WILL CONTINUE AS 
THIS IS ESSENTIAL 
MAINTANENCE WORK. 
 
SLIM YOUR BIN 
PLEASE CAN YOU 
CONTINUE TO RECYCLE 
WHERE THIS IS POSSIBLE. 
WE ARE EXPERIENCING 
HIGH VOLUMES OF 
RUBBISH IN THE BLACK 
BINS. 
 



TUMBLE DRYER UPDATE 
DUE TO COVID – WE ARE EXPERIENCING DELAYS IN 
DELIVERY OF OUR NEW TUMBLE DRYER AND 
COOKER. 
APOLOGIES FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE CAUSED TO 
YOU. 
 
 

NEW LOCKDOWN PROCEDURES 
DURING THIS NEW LOCKDOWN, HELEN WILL BE 
CONTINUING TO CONTACT YOU VIA TELEPHONE OR 
INTERCOM. 
 
PODSBROOK – MONDAY, WEDNESDAY, AND 
THURSDAY. 
 
NOEL PELLY - TUESDAY AND FRIDAY. 
 
PLEASE BE AWARE THAT NO ONE IS ALLOWED 
INTO THE OFFICE, IF YOU NEED TO SPEAK TO US 
YOU CAN CONTACT US ON THE NUMBERS BELOW. 
 
OFFICE – 01376 515017 
MOBILE – 07368642742 
OR VIA YOUR CARECALL UNIT 


